CALMAC Website Committee Status Report

to

CALMAC Meeting – 10/27/04
The following is A report of the status of the key Website efforts as of October 27, 2004.

Third Party Reports – Third party are now being posted on the CALMAC Searchable Database, sort of. Ten studies have been posted so far, and we are working with Peter Lai of the CPUC and Sylvia bender of the CEC to create a comprehensive list of the reports that have been filed that have not been posted. Once that is done Peter intends to send out an missive to implementers of third party programs to requesting them to post the reports on CALMAC.org.

Numbering System - The CALMAC.org numbering system is in full operation. Numbers have been applied retroactively in the system to all historic reports. That is, all reports in the CALMAC Searchable Database have numbers. Implementer prefixes and project numbers have been assigned to all current CALMAC oriented projects and will be assigned to third party programs as time and priority allow, or as the need arises. 

All numbers entered into the database are now searchable and appear on the search results. The easiest way to find a particular project is to know an associated project number and to enter it into the simple search. But this requires making sure that the number is present in the title, summary or the project number area.

Quarterly Reports –Now that the numbering system is operatoinal, all four IOUs have been contacted to obtain key information on each evaluation project, and to assign numbers to the local projects. The information is being entered into the existing database and status calls will start soon. The process has taken longer than expected because of the catch up required by the year long hiatus. 

Nontechnical Summary Posting – The capability to post Nontechnical Summaries (2 to 4 pagers) is now operational on the site for all projects. To our knowledge, none have yet been posted. The Nontechnical Summary button appears in the lower left of the search results and works just like the Executive Summary and Publication buttons. We believe that all projects should be request (required?) to create some version of a nontechnical summary for readers convenience. Perhaps guidelines should be developed for format and content.

Added Features – The website seems to have had several ongoing projects that have come to fruition this month. They are:

· Addition of Introduction to Site button on the CALMAC home page, that supplies a power point presentation demonstrating the features of the site.

· Addition of hotlink capability to the rolling event banner. This makes it easier to guide people to currently relevant pages or documents.

· The nontechnical summary capability discussed above, and the commensurate submission button on the Administration page.

· The posting of report submission guidelines near the report submission bullet on the administration page, which supplies detailed information on how to submit a report, including an example cover page.

· Addition of text showing where to submit progress reports for CALMAC meetings.

· Change of the title of Sponsors or Managing Entities to Implementers on search engine.

